
Advance Notice   
January 13, 2016 
  
 
  
Issaquah High and Liberty High Schools Softball Fields Renovation – Acceptance for Final 
Completion – Crawford  
  
  
Action to be taken:   I move the board approve final completion of the contract work for 

the Issaquah High and Liberty High Schools Softball Fields 
Renovation completed by Hellas Construction as of November 30, 
2015. 

  
Hellas Construction has completed their contract work for the Issaquah High and Liberty High 
Schools Softball Fields Renovation project. 
 
D.A. Hogan & Associates, Inc. recommends the Board approve November 30, 2015 as the date 
of final completion in accordance with their Final Completion Letter of December 1, 2015. 
 
Steve Crawford will be present to answer any questions the Board may have regarding this 
recommendation. 
 
Please scroll down to Letter of Final Acceptance from D.A. Hogan & Associates, Inc. (1 page). 
 
  
  
  




